Department of Education
P. O. Box 2120 Richmond, Virginia 23216-2120

CAREER AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION MEMO NO. 166-20

DATE:	September 29, 2020

TO:	CTE Administrators

FROM:	George R. Willcox, Director, Operations and Accountability Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education

SUBJECT:	Pharmacy Technician Instructor Clinical Training Symposium

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Virginia Department of Education (VDOE), in collaboration with Virginia Commonwealth University (VCU), is pleased to offer the Michele Green-Wright Annual Pharmacy Technician Instructor Clinical Training Symposium for pharmacy technician instructors and other clinical professions, October 14-15, 2020.

The virtual Symposium will provide home-study modules, instructional strategies, professional development strategies, PTCB curriculum guidelines, and laboratory activities. Online registration is required and must be completed by October 9, 2020.  There is no registration fee. The VDOE will provide the trainer and instructional resource materials. 

If you have any questions, please contact J. Anthony Williams, CTE Curriculum and Instruction Coordinator, Office of Career, Technical, and Adult Education, at cte@doe.virginia.gov or by telephone at (804) 225-3119.
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c: David S. Eshelman
